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Reinhart, David

From: Michael Wurzel <michael_wurzel@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 1:04 PM
To: Reinhart, David
Subject: Snow Shoveling Appeal

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Invoice number: 00025019 
OTC number: OTC-BLDG-018330-2022 
Address: 1724 16th Street South, La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Good afternoon David.  I am writing to you today with an appeal for a snow shoveling invoice.  My complaints are that I 
have not missed clearing snowfall in the past.  There was <1” of snow on the ground.  I was given no warning, and the 
HEAFTY price tag of $510 is outrageous and nothing short of robbery.  I completely understand the need for clean 
sidewalks.  I live on a corner, next to a business, with heavy foot traffic.  As for mentioned I have not received one of 
these in the past and have been diligent about cleaning my sidewalk.  Other residents in my surrounding area, who had 
more snow on their sidewalk, was not cleaned and did not revive a similar invoice.  Should the need arise that my side 
walk would need clearing, again, I completely understand and would be willing to pay.  However this was unnecessary 
and way over cost.  I have worked many places and had 30 car parking lots cleared, with adjacent sidewalk shoveled, 
and salted for under half this cost.  Again, if it was necessary and justified, I would have no issue paying.  I hope you will 
review and honor my request to appeal this invoice. 
 
Thank you for your time, concern, and understanding. 
Michael Wurzel 
608-780-7066 


